Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Department of Environmental Protection announces a public technical workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: March 31, 2021, 3:00 p.m.
PLACE: Webinar Registration: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1575949120996790798
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection announces a public technical workshop beginning at 3:00 p.m. on March 31, 2021 to receive comments on the final water quality model set for Lake Talquin and the contributing watershed. The model set will subsequently be used to derive the TMDL for Lake Talquin. The Final model files are available on the Department’s FTP site here. The Department will accept written comments on the draft TMDLs through April 14th, 2021. Written comments should be directed to: Ansel Bubel, Mail Station #3555, 2600 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400, email: ansel.bubel@dep.state.fl.us.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ms. Johna Costantino, Department of Environmental Protection, MS 3555, 2600 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400, (850)245-7508.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop by contacting: Ms. Johna Costantino, (850)245-7508. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
